

AN HONORS UNIVERSITY IN MARYLAND

Office of the Provost

University of Maryland, Baltimore County 1000 Hilltop Circle Baltimore, Maryland 21250

PHONE: 410-455-2333 FAX: 410-455-1107 WEB: www.umbc.edu

interoffice

MEMORANDUM

DATE:

October 25, 2018

TO:

Rosemary Drohan

FROM:

Antonio Moreira, Ph.D.

Vice Provost for Academic Affairs

SUBJECT:

Academic Program Review for Information Systems

The materials required by the Academic Planning and Budget Committee, the Undergraduate Council, Graduate Council and Faculty Senate for the academic program review of the Information Systems Program are available for review on the Blackboard site: Academic Program Review Community (APR)/College of Engineering & Information Technology/Information Systems/Information Systems (2017-2018)/Final Documents, items 1 thru 4. These include:

- Self-Study Final Version
- Final External Report
- Academic Dean's Response to External Report
- Report of post-APR meeting with Senior Administration (Action Plan)

I would appreciate your coordination of this review for a final recommendation by the Faculty Senate to the Provost. Thank you.

Cc:

Dr. Gunes Koru, President, Faculty Senate

Dr. Charles Nicholas, Chair, Academic Planning and Budget Committee

Dr. Terry Worchesky, Chair, Undergraduate Council

Dr. Janet Rutledge, Chair, Graduate Council

Dr. Patrice McDermott, Vice Provost for Faculty Affairs